Sent: 8/06/2024 3:17:24 PM
Subject: DA2024/0571
Attachments: Screenshot_2024-05-28-12-05-32-92_1.png;

With reference to DA2024/0571 | would like to lodge an objection to the proposed removal of
the mature jacaranda tree on de Lauret Avenue.

It is an extremely beautiful tree and will leave a big gap in the streetscape.

Kind regards

Vikii Warne

34 de Lauret Ave

Newport 2106



x] 14.2KB/s= @ ¥ (©

® - 1205

89//4433

D0 L A8

)
F

E Wi =
iy g

=
o
-
"
3




